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Polyethylene 

terephthalate (or PET). 
PET can be semi-rigid 

to rigid and is very 
lightweight. It is 
strong, impact-
resistant, and 

naturally colorless 
and transparent.

Polyethylene 
terephthalate (or PET). 
PET can be semi-rigid 

to rigid and is very 
lightweight. It is 
strong, impact-
resistant, and 

naturally colorless 
and transparent.

High-density 
polyethelene 
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and has a stronger 
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than low density 
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(LDPE). It is also 
harder and more 
opaque and can 

withstand somewhat 
higher temperatures. 
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Polyvinyl chloride 
(or PVC). Nearly 57% 

of PVC is chlorine, 
requiring less 

petroleum than 
other plastics. 

PVC is biologically 
and chemically 

resistant and it’s 
durable for long 

periods of time and 
withstands various 

environmental 
demands.
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Low-density 
polyethelene 

(or LDPE). LDPE 
is made from oil. 

Its tensile strength 
and density is lower, 
but its resilience is 
higher than high-

density polyethylene 
(HDPE). It can be 

translucent or 
opaque, is flexible, 
tough, and almost 

unbreakable.
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Polypropylene (or PP). 
PP is less flexible than 

LDPE, somewhat 
stiffer than other 

plastics, reasonably 
economical, and 

can be translucent, 
opaque, or of any 
color. PP has very 
good resistance 
to fatigue. Food 

containers will not 
melt in the dishwasher 

nor during industrial 
hot filling processes.
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Polystyrene or (PS).
PS is made from 
petroleum. Pure 
solid polystyrene

is a colorless, hard 
plastic with limited 

flexibility. It can 
be cast into molds 

with fine detail. 
Polystyrene can 

be transparent or 
can be made to take 

on various colors.
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Soft drink bottles, 
cooking oil bottles, 
peanut butter jars, 

products containing 
essential oils, some 
fruit juices, alcohol 
beverage bottles, 

space blankets
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bleach and lotion.
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Sunglasses, 
computercases, 

baby bottles, bullet 
proof materials.  
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TYPES OF PLASTIC:

Is it usually recycleable?*

Typical Uses:

The triangle with the little number in
    it actually tells you what type of resin
       (or plastic) was used for the container. 

* The recyclability of each type of plastic will vary from state to state and county to county, depending on the laws and recycling technology in each area. Check with your local recycling program to learn what 
plastics can and cannot be recycled in your area.


